
03 August 2025 

ANNOUNCEMENTS FOR THE 18TH SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME 

  

Good morning and welcome to our guests and visitors. If you miss any of the 
following, these announcements will be posted in our WhatsApp and Facebook 
groups and on the English community website. 

 

We have these announcements:  

1. Next Sunday, we will celebrate the feast of Saint Lucy in Santa Luzia, with 
Holy Mass at 6pm, followed by a procession. Therefore, there will be no 
4:30 pm Mass on Saturday in Santa Luzia.. 
 


